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KIWANIS   MEETING   OF   October   10th,   2017 
 

President   Pat   lead   the   meeting.   For   lunch   we   had   salad,   ham, 
Mashed   potatoes,   and   french   bread.   Nine   members   attended 
with   no   quests.   We   did   not   have   a   speaker   so   enjoyed   a   round 
table.   Pat   led   us   in   song   which   included   :   Smile,   Sing   a   Song,  
Shine   on   Harvest      Moon,   and   the   Packer   Fight   Song. 
Anne   had   our   only   happy   dollar.   Carolyn   and   Wyatt   were   in   the 
news   on   WBAY-TV.      Tony   Walter   will   be   our   speaker   on   October 
23rd.   He   will   tell   us   about   his   new   book,   Baptism   by   Football,   the 
Green   Bay   Packers   1922   season. 
 
Next   week,   10/16   we   will   meet   at   Nicolet   School   for   lunch   with   the 
third   graders.   The   meeting   will   start   at   12:30.   We   will   have 
lunch   with   the   students   in   their   class   rooms   and   then   go   to   the 
library   for   our   meeting.   We   will   be   having   "Jimmy   John"  
sandwiches   for   lunch.   If   you   were   not   at   last   weeks   meeting   and 
are   planning   to   attend   this   meeting   at   Nicolet   you   need 
to   inform   Anne   so   that   she   can   order   a   sandwich   for   you. 
 
There   WILL   NOT   BE   A   MEETING   AT   THE   BLACK   AND   TAN   ON 
OCTOBER   16th 
 

By   Bob   Rowan 


